Mr. Richard Pitt
President
Young Helpers Organization
September 8, 2010
Mr. Gavin Cruise
President
Best Publishers, Inc.
Dear Mr. Cruise,
Let me express our warmest appreciation to you and your company for being a regular donor to our organization.  Thank you so much for supporting our cause for many years.
Through the generosity of donors like you, our organization has been able to hold medical missions and other activities to the poorest citizens of Third World countries.  In the first half of the year, we were able to extend help to 50,000 needy families who are suffering from malnutrition and poverty.  The warm smiles and tears of joy of the recipients are enough to remind us always that all the time and effort everyone is contributing to this endeavor is worthwhile.
We do hope you will continue to walk hand-in-hand with us as we continue this meaningful journey to reach out to the needy.  Thank you and Godspeed!
Sincerely,
Richard Pitt

